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01st March 2022 

Dear Parents and Pupils,  

 

We had a most productive and enjoyable week. 

 

Half of our Grade 12 class made delicious salads which they shared with the staff who were 

very happy to be the tasters. Well done Grade 12 your salads were scrumptious! 

 

 

 

WELCOME TO OUR NEW SCHOOL SECRETARY 
We are so happy to welcome Mrs Merren Smith who has taken over from Shirley 
Laskey as our School Secretary. Merren, we wish you a long and happy stay at 
Wendon Academy and hope your years here will be filled with much love and joy. 
 

 

 

 
 

Primary School 

Mrs McPherson 
Intermediates 

Chase Fitzpatrick 
- Great improvement in work and attitude  

Mrs Smith 
Seniors 

Luke Reynolds 
- Working diligently in all subjects 

Mrs Locke 
Computers 

Chase Fitzpatrick 
- Improved listening skills in computers 

“CAPTAIN” 
WORKSHOP 

Ayanda Gumede 
- Trying his best in the workshop 

EQ AWARDS Cameron Whiteford 
- Being proud of his Wendon badge – Moving Forward With Pride 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

High School 

Ms Horn 
 

Juaquin Govender 
- Working very well in all subjects   

Mrs Locke 
Computers 

Callum Palmer 
- Perseverance  

Mrs Gooding 
 

Lana Venter 
- Improved social skills 

Mrs. Moodley 
 

Jaden Pillay 
- Always being helpful to all 

Mrs. Cross Feya Van Biljon  
- Good effort in EMS 
Mehir Rampersad 
- Improved efforts 

“CAPTAIN” 
WORKSHOP 

Callum Plamer 
- Great consistent effort 

ART Feya Van Biljoen 
- Good Art Work 



 

 

BREAK UP DAY - MULTISPORT DAY & ICE CREAM CONES 

– Friday 18th March 

 

We are looking forward to our multiple sport activities here on the school property. All our 

pupils will participate and enjoy team spirit and we will end off with a lovely Ice Cream Cone.  

 

Parents are welcome to join in for the morning to watch the fun around the school. 

Starting time will be 08h30 to 11h30. 

 

School will close at 11h30 

 

More details will follow. 

 
 

 
 

 

March 
 

Mon 7th - Wed 9th  PS & HS Parent Interview Week Letters sent home 

Wed 16th & Thurs 17th  Grade 12 Leadership Camp Letters sent home 

Friday 18th  Multisport Day & Ice Cream Cones – Parents Welcome 
End of Term 1 

School Closes at 
11h30 

 
 

Please check the newsletter weekly for any changes to the calendar 

 
 
 
Warm regards, 
 

 

 

 

 
Mrs Wendy Hicks 
Managing Director 
 
 
 
 
 
 

“Believe in yourself, take on your challenges, 
dig deep within yourself to conquer fears. 

Never let anyone bring you down. 
You’ve got to keep going.” 

 
Chantal Sutherland 


